
 

        ​Dear Parents, 
● Our End of the Year Celebration will be Tuesday, May 22 from 

1:00-2:00p.m.  This is a special time of the year where every student has 
prepared to share some of their learning from 4th grade. All parents are 
invited to attend.  

● Before our celebration, we will eat a light snack.  If you would like to donate 
something to our snack, please return the bottom portion of this letter by 
Thursday, May 17th and indicate what item you would like to bring.  After I 
receive all the responses, I will let you know the number of people 
attending.   

● Some suggested items include  fruit kabobs, individual chips, juice boxes, 
water, pizza bites, meat/cheese.  Look on Pinterest for more ideas! 

 
 
 
 
 
Ms Crane’s End of the Year Celebration: Return by Thursday, May 17​th​, 2018 
 
Parent’s name: _______________________ 
Student’s name: ______________________ 
 
___________  I will be attending the awards ceremony. 
 

___________  (# attending) 
 
___________    I would like to donate _______________to the snack. 

 
 


